Peg Corbett -

From: Carlene Smith

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 8:10 AM
To: Peg Corbett

Subject: FW: 3635 Flagler

Attachments: SKMBT_C45212112709550.pdf

From: Brendon Cunningham [mailto:bcunning@keywestcity.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 8:05 AM

To: sdw227@hotmail.com

Cc: Carlene Smith

Subject: 3635 Flagler

Mr. Weeks. You previously paid for a lawful unit determination. It was decided that what was approved and
what was constructed are not the same. This is why we are refunding your second application fee. Again, I am
attaching the letter outlining what solutions are available. Thanks, Brendon

Brendon Cunningham

Senior Planner

City of Key West Planning Department

3140 Flagler Avenue

Key West 33040 -

Direct 305.809.3724
Main 305.809.3720
Fax 305.809.3978



